
---- Original Message-----
From: Larger, Stephen fmailto:slargeniapostandcourier. com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 9:25 AM
To: Godfrey, Rob
Subject: FOIA

Rob, please use this request. Thanks

This is a request under the S.C. Freedom of Information Act for all emails sent by Gov. Nikki 
Haley, her chiefs of staff and legislative staff since Jan. 1. Emails should include those 
from state and personal accounts. I am also requesting a record of phone calls by the 
governor on her state cell phone during that same period. Please include any text messages or 
Blackberry messages sent by the governor during that time as well. You may contact me by 
email or at the number below if you have any questions.

Stephen Largen
Reporter, The Post and Courier
(864) 641-8172
follow me on Twitter @stephenlargen
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